

January 24, 2017

Dear Families and Staff of MTS,

As a new or returning family or valued member of MTS staff, we would like to invite you to our Annual Meeting and School Board Election being held on February 23, 2017 starting at 5:00 p.m. at the MTS High School (Address below).

At this meeting, I will present the State of the School report, along with our Curriculum Director, Tami Schultz, who will also present a brief Title One annual report. Shawn Fondow, the Director of the Elementary Programs, will also provide a brief update.

Also at this meeting, parents of MTS students and MTS staff members will be able to vote to fill three openings on the Board of Directors. There are two teacher openings and one community member/parent opening. The deadline to submit an application for a director opening is January 31, 2017 at 5 p.m. Enclosed is an application if you are interested in applying for one of these openings. More information about the openings can be found on the MTS website, http://mtcs.org. If you have any questions about the application or election, please contact Erin Schurman at 612-235-5792 or eschurman@mtcs.org.

In the coming weeks you will be receiving a mail ballot for the Board election. This mail ballot will allow you to vote for Board members of your choosing if you are unable to attend the Annual Meeting. Please keep an eye out for this in the mail and make sure to carefully follow the instructions for submitting the ballot that will be enclosed in the mailing.

At the February 23rd meeting, MTS will be providing dinner to all who attend. Please join MTS staff and families to learn more about our Schools and participate in our Board elections.

We very much appreciate your attendance in support of our schools and the Governing Board of Directors for MTS.

Sincerly,

Dennis L. Carlson Interim Superintendent